
 

 
T U R N A G A I N C O M M U N I T Y   C O U N C I L (TCC)  

    Notice of Meeting– Thursday, May 4, 2006, 7:00 PM   
Turnagain Elem. School LIBRARY– 3500 W. Northern Lights 

General Comments and Meeting Agenda 
http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=296  

 TCC sends out 10,000 paper agendas per year.  Many of these houses have 
Email.  If this is you, pls send me your Email address and get you off Snail Mail. 
 TCC is putting on a tour of Turnagain Homes.  We want to show off Turnagain 
and also raise a little money for a worthy group or needy park.  Do you want to 
show your house and/or volunteer.  Contact Deborah O’leary @ 258-6784. 

• Resolution in Support of Library Funding: Bonnie York will speak. 
• Resolution in Support of Lyn Ary Park Expansion:  
• Capital Improvement Projects.  Discussion of TCC prioritization of list of 

CIP Projects.  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=861  
• Traffic Calming- DOWL will discuss current project status 
• W Northern Lights Construction:  DOWL will discuss summer construction. 

 

Mark Your Calendar–For complete list and all the details, see 
http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html  

� 5/1: NW District Park Advisory Grp Mtg.,5:30 p.m. @ Spenard Rec  

� 5/11, West/Romig Traffic Community Meeting, 7:00 p.m @ West High Library. 

For more information, contact Mimi Beck at 277-6509. 

� 5/20, Anchorage Waterways Council Creek Cleanup, 9:00 a.m.  Join AWC in 

cleaning up local creeks in Anchorage.  Contact AWC at 277-9827. 

� 5/25, Comment Deadline — Alaska RR Intermodal Transportation Center, 

Written comments by 5/25 to Capital Projects-Public Comment,  

� 6/1, 3rd Pub Mtg on PS10/RID/WID, 6:00 p.m. Turn Elem Multi-Use Room 

� 6/1, TCC Monthly Mtg, 7:00 p.m. Turnagain Elementary Multi-Use Room 

� 6/5, Public Hearing on AWWU Facility Expansion at Pt. Woronzof, 6:30 p.m. 

Loussac Library, Assembly Chambers 

Agenda 
7:00  Opening Remarks by Mark Wiggin, TCC President 
7:05 Approval of minutes; 
7:10 Legislative Update; 
7:25 Assembly Report; 
7:35 APD Sargent Cindi Stanton; 
7:40 Bonnie York to speak to library resolution; 
7:50 DOWL Engineering- Traffic Calming / WNL Construction 
8:15 CIP List Prioritization 
8:45 Lyn Ary Park Expansion resolution 
9:00 See you June 1st @ 6PM for the PS10 meeting just ahead of June TCC 

meeting!……….Mark Wiggin 
 
 

 

Send me your Email address 
to get Agenda via internet! 

TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 
 

Invite neighbors to TCC 
meetings. 1st Thursday of  
Sept-June. 

 
TCC Contact Nos. 

President: Mark Wiggin 

245-2213 

TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 

Vice-Pres.:  Cathy Gleason 

djg@alaska.net 

Secretary and Treasurer: 

Breck Tostevin, keegan@gci.net 

Boardmember:  Pat Redmond 

plredmond@acsalaska.net. 

Boardmember:  Deborah O’leary 
oleary@alaska.com  
Boardmember:  Bob Durst 

 

Assembly: Pamela Jennings 

bakerjen@gci.net 343-4115 

Assembly: Dan Sullivan 

SullivanD@Muni.Org 243-0071 

Sen. Hollis French: 

Senator_Hollis_French@legis.st

ate.ak.us 1-866-465-3892 

Rep. Ethan Berkowitz:  

Rep.Ethan_Berkowitz@Legis.Sta

te.AK.US 

1-888-465-4919 

APD Sgt Cindi Stanton: 786-

2668 

cstanton@ci.anchorage.ak.us  

Fed. of Community Councils: 

Councils@ak.net 277-1977 

TCC Aluminum Can Recycling… 
is 1ST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH— May 6th.  Please have bagged aluminum 

cans at curb before 10:00 a.m.  This is a fundraiser for TCC and Turnagain 

Patrol.  The Can Recycling Group needs an area for storage of cans before 

delivery to recycle center. Call Cathy Gleason at 248-0442. 

 



 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
Spenard Recreation Center 
2020 W. 48th Ave. 
The Rasmuson Foundation will donate $1 for every $1 raised in a challenge grant for Anchorage 
parks, up to $400,000.  P&R staff will discuss how to apply for a grant and how in-kind volunteer 
effort can count as a match to the grant dollars.  Turnagain Community Council has chosen 
upgrades to Didlitka Park as a candidate project for this effort.   
 
If you have any questions on the above meetings, please contact Turnagain Community Council 
President Mark Wiggin at 339-6373 or TCC Vice President at 248-0442. 

Turnagain Community Council  
 Meeting Summary, April 1, 2006 

http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=297  
 

I.  Legislative Report.  Senator French gave the Legislative report.   
II.  Assembly Report.   Assemblymembers Pamela Jennings and Dan Sullivan gave the Assembly report.    
III.  Announcements.    TCC is forming a standing Parks Committee.  Anyone interested should contact 
Cathy Gleason.  Report on TCC Board members’ unsuccessful meeting with the Airport on Echo Parking 
Expansion alternatives. 
IV.  Didlika Park Grant Proposal Application.  Deborah O’Leary discussed the “Friends of Didlika Park” 
Grant Application for a Parks Foundation Grant. 
V.  National Veterans Wheelchair Games.  Kate Hollford gave a presentation on this national event to be 
held in multiple venues around Anchorage on July 3-8.  The VA is looking for local volunteers.  
VI.  Westchester Lagoon/Chester Creek Fish Passage Project.  David Wigglesworth, Community Creeks 
Development Manager for the Municipality gave a presentation on the Muni’s plans to improve salmon passage 
into Chester Creek by installing a new large culvert for fish passage and restoring a tidal stream entrance into 
Westchester Lagoon.  A working group will be created to provide community input. 
VII. Huntington Park Fence.  The proposed fence project to abate noise was discussed. It was decided that 
the affected neighbors should decide whether they want a wooden fence installed and get back to the council.  
VIII.  Title 21 Land Use Maps.  Cathy Gleason gave an overview of TCC comments on the proposed land 
use map for our area. 
IX.  Extension of Lyn Ary Park.  Dave Nyman gave a presentation on community interest to extend Lyn Ary 
Park. 
X.  Traffic Calming and Northern Lights Construction.  Matt Korshin of DOWL Engineers gave an update 
on the traffic calming study in Turnagain and noted that construction on Northern Lights will begin again soon 
and to expect heavy delays on Northern Lights as the bulk of the work will be done there. 
XI.  APD Liaison.  Sgt. Cindi Stanton discussed crime issues in our area.  . 


